

# Sacred Heart Ladies Club Newsletter



February, March & April, 2019

Greetings from the President: Hello Ladies,

It's that time of the year when the Ladies Club begins the process of asking members if they would be willing to be part of the elected Board for the 2019-2020 fiscal year. You should have received an e-mail in January inviting you to run for an office! A "slate of officers" is created at the February General Meeting; then our election takes place at our March General Meeting.

We have five elected positions: President, Vice President, Recording Secretary, Corresponding Secretary, and Treasurer. We also have eight appointed positions if anyone is interested in one of those instead.

Our next General Meeting will be held on Wednesday, February 13 at 6:30 pm and refreshments will be provided. This is our Lenten Retreat with Fr. Relihan.

The Pancake Breakfast will be Sunday, February 17. We will be taking reservations after Masses in February.

Our annual Fashion Show by Chico's will be Saturday, April 13. Mark your calendar and bring your family and friends for this exciting day. On Sunday, April 14 will be our Spring Bake Sale.

On May 4 we will be hosting our Mexican Dinner and our Hospitality Sunday will be Sunday, May 19 after Mass. May 15 will be Our Installation of officers luncheon. It will be held at Burke's Restaurant. Watch for more details in the church bulletin.

Patti Page

The Vatican announced on Thursday (1/10/19) that there will be an official track team set to compete in international races for the Holy See. Currently, the sixty-member team includes nuns, priests, Swiss Guards, and other employees of

In a **Sports Illustrated** article **Monsignor Melchor Jose Sanchez de Toca** y Alameda, who is the team president and the head of the Vatican's sports department in the culture ministry, said, "The dream that we have often had is to see the Holy See flag among the delegations at the opening of the Olympic Games."

"...but those who hope in the LORD will renew their strength. They will soar on wings like eagles; they will run and not grow weary, they will walk and not be faint." - Isaiah 40:31

#### **Election of Officers coming soon!**

- -President
- -Vice-President
- -Treasurer
- -Recording Secretary
- -Corresponding Secretary

If you would like to run for an office, please call Maryanne Pulley at 274-2810 to let her know. We would love to see new faces!!!

# 2018-2019 **Officers**

Patti Page, President

Maryanne Pulley, Vice-president

Karen Huss, Treasurer

**Joyce Gonsalves** Recording Secretary

Leen Breesch Corresponding Secretary

### **Appointed**

Mia Huss, Membership

Penny Dominici, Historian

Maureen Curran, Raffle

Elaine Riddle, Spiritual

Marianne Pantle, Program

Peggy Dehn, Refreshments

Maryanne Pulley, Publicity









## Sacred Heart Ladies Club Newsletter

Feb.-April, 2019 Page 2



February 13th - General Meeting/Lenten

Retreat 6:30 pm, Church Hall

February 14th - Valentine's Day!

February 17th - Pancake Breakfast, after

March 13th - General Meeting 6:30 pm

Church Hall

April 13th - Fashion Show 11:30 am

Church Hall

April 14th - Bake Sale after Mass

April 14th - Palm Sunday

April 21st - Easter Sunday

May 4th - Mexican Dinner, Church Hall

6:00 p.m.



Feb. 3 - Alice Curran

Feb 17 - Catherine Emery

March 2 - Joyce Voss

March 16 - Joyce Gonsalves

March 20 - Sharon Magill

March 20 -Kim McCarthy

March 20 - Bernadette Tollett

March 27 - Patti Page

March 30 - Hannah Gonsalves

March 31 - Marilyn Farrell

March 31 - Elaine Riddle

April 6 - Faye Bell

April 6 - Etta Scully

April 13 - Anna Rose

April 26 - Rosa Mikkelson

## PANCAKE BREAKFAST

Date: February 17, 2019

Time: 9:00 AM (after mass)

Place: Church Hall

**Cost:** Adults \$10; Child 7-10 \$5, 6 & under free

Menu: Pancakes, Sausages, O.J., Coffee

Sign up after mass 1/28 or 2/04; or send check

to: SHLC, P.O. Box 342, Ione, 95640

## GENERAL MEETING

Date: February 13, 2019

Time: 6:30 pm

Place: Sacred Heart Church Hall

Please join us for our annual Lenten Retreat. Speaker: Fr. Relihan -who will share his thoughts on preparing for

Lent. Following Fr. Relihan's presentation,

refreshments will be served; and the business portion of the meeting will begin. Note: This is the meeting where we select a list of members who will be running

for office for next year. Please join us!!

#### **FASHION SHOW**

**April 13** - 11:30 - Lunch

12:30 - Fashion Show Begins

Fashions will be provided by *Chico's* and models will be from Sacred Heart Church. Please join us for this fun event and see the new styles for Spring/Summer. Call Maryanne Pulley at 274-2748 for information or reservations. *See future bulletins* for more information.

**Cost:** Adults \$15; Child 7-12 \$8

Please RSVP by April 1st. Sorry, no tickets will be sold at the door.



Visit our homes, we beseech you, O Lord, and drive far away from them all the snares of the enemy. Let your holy angels dwell therein to preserve us in peace; and may your blessing be upon us evermore, through Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen

Lord, when my heart is hardened, help me to remember how many people have cared for me over the years. When I am judgmental, remind me of all the mercy I have enjoyed. When I just don't care what others are suffering because they're different, far away, or unworthy, touch my heart and soul with the compassion that brought Jesus all the way to the cross for me.



God, Our Father, loving and merciful, we pray for the needs of families: for abundant love, for forgiveness and reconciliation, for a living faith to face the challenges of each day. Jesus, you know what families need to nourish both children and parents in long-lasting bonds of loving service and mutual respect. Help families of all shapes and sizes turn to you as their source of life. Holy Spirit, encourage husbands and wives, mothers and fathers, brothers and sisters, and give them all the eyes to appreciate one another. Help us all to be grateful for the gift of families.

**Bake Sale-April 14:** We welcome all donations of baked goods/candy which can be dropped off before mass at the tables in front of church. If you can donate but won't be at church, please contact Patti Page at 274-2748 to make arrangements for your item to be picked up! Thanks to everyone who not only provides our items for sale, but also to everyone who makes a purchase. You help keep our ladies club an active part of our church!